
Message from the Ury 
Riverside Park trustees

The Ury Riverside Park is a Scottish
Charitable Incorporated Organisation
(SCIO). We seek to run the charity
and manage the site with local
community support for the benefit of
all.

The organisation’s purposes are:

 The advancement and 
improvement of the area known 
as Ury Riverside Park, Inverurie

 To develop recreational facilities 
that are accessible to all

 To enhance the biodiversity and 
amenity of the Uryside Riverside 
Park area

 To be open and inclusive to the 
whole community 

We hope that you find this newsletter
informative. If you would like to
receive future newsletters by email
please send your email address to
ury.riverside@gmail.com.
Thank you for your support.

Kind regards The Trustees

Use of a drone for survey 
purposes

Over the next few months, we will be
using a drone over the park to take
photos and to allow us to develop a 3D
model of the park for use in planting
and for setting a baseline for future
development.

The use of the drone will be confined
to the park and will not include footage
of any residential areas.

Any further updates will be posted on
our Facebook page.

If you have any specific queries 
contact us at: 

ury.riverside@gmail.com

Progress in developing 
the park

Over the last year the trustees
have held monthly meetings to
progress aspects of the park’s
development.

The main task has involved drafting
a management plan to enable us to
plan the design of the park, how we
will construct the different areas
such as paths and play areas, and
how we will plant the trees, shrubs
and grasses.

We also need to consider the long
term management, maintenance
and funding of the park and how
this can be done effectively.

Everyone is welcome to attend our
meetings and get involved in any
aspect of the park whether that be
administration, planting trees or
studies of wildlife.

We will post meeting dates and
information on the Ury Riverside
Park SCIO Facebook page, link at
the bottom of the page.

Some recent photos of the park and the wildlife in there, thanks to everyone for sharing

SCIO Charity number: SC046919 

Contact us through our Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/URY-Riverside-Park-SCIO-213704205739901
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